
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE SEE INFORMATION FROM DERBYSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL FOR PARENTS 

WHOSE CHILDREN ARE ELIGIBLE FOR PUPIL PREMIUM FREE SCHOOL MEALS. 
 
 

 
Derbyshire County Council Household Support Fund  
As part of the Government’s Household Support Fund Scheme, Derbyshire 
County Council is distributing funding to household’s struggling to pay for 
food, energy and essential living costs.  
 

As part of the scheme, the Council will again be distributing grocery 
vouchers. Information about who is eligible for the vouchers is available on 
the website and distribution will start in January 2023. We will update the 
website when all vouchers have been distributed and provide details of what 
parents and carers should do if they haven’t received their voucher.   
 
Full details about the scheme and the support available for those 
experiencing financial hardship is available on our website at 
www.derbyshire.gov.uk/householdsupportfund 
 

 

 

Scargill Church of England Primary School 
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West Hallam 
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Head of School   Mrs S Hallsworth 

Executive Head   Mr M Hetherington 
 

Tel  0115 932 0005 
Email:  info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Website:  www.scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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